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Property Rehabilitation Plan June Update 

On November 5, 2019, the Board of Supervisors and owners of the Scottish Inn agreed to a Rehabilitation 
Plan for 4512 South Amherst Highway, Madison Heights, Virginia. The owners have now been approved 
for the demolition permit and are still in compliance with the Rehabilitation Plan. Now that a demolition 
permit is secured, the agreement provides sixty days to demolish the structure on the property. 

The Department of Building Safety and Inspections has conducted multiple inspections along with the 
Amherst County Sheriff’ Office, both have been satisfied with how the rehabilitation plan is progressing 
and with the property owner’s efforts to comply. Since the plan was agreed upon, the property owners 
have met all compliance milestones. 

Building and Inspections will continue to partner with owners and contractors to improve the property and 
keep our county safe, healthy, and beautiful.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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